
Shaheed Bhagat Singh Evening College 
(University of Delhi) 

4th March, 2022 
NOTICE 

Physical Verification of Documents 
This is in continuation of earlier notice dated 2nd March, 2022 

regarding physical verification of the certificates of students who 
were admitted to the College in 2021-22, as per the schedule 

notified by the College. In this connection, it is further notified for 
the information of outstation students who are unable to visit the 

College on Saturday, the 5th March, 2022 that they must get their 
documents verified by the Verification Committee between 7th 
March, 2022 & 11th March, 2022. No further relaxation of time 
beyond 11th March, 2022 will be granted to the students for 
verification of documents. 

(Prof. Sudhir Kumar Sinha) 
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